
Here is what we are learning about next week:

● English – Creating a story map to aid the retelling of ‘Sayeeda The Pirate Princess’.
● Handwriting - teen numbers: eleven, twelve, thirteen, fourteen, fifteen, sixteen, seventeen, eighteen, nineteen, 

twenty.
● Phonics - Applying phonics knowledge to a variety of texts.
● Maths - Applying place value knowledge to practical and written problems.
● History - Learning about the explorer Sir Francis Drake.
● Science - Comparing the weathers and how the length of the day changes across the  seasons.
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RSE Topic (Relationship, sex, education)

In this week's RSE lesson we will be talking about the 

female and male body parts. We will be using the 

anatomically correct names for genitalia.  

We make a point of telling you as your child may come 

home and use this language when talking about what 

they have learnt at school. 

Reminder:
Book folders must be returned on a Friday, we can not issue you a new reading 
book if we have not received your current book back.

Spellings  

These spellings will be given to the children, 

and will be on Spelling Shed, on Tuesday 29th 

June and will be tested the Tuesday 6th July. 

- books - churches

- elephants - watches

- pencils - foxes

- animals - brushes

- spiders - witches

Please make sure you send in your spelling 

test card for us to record their results for you 

by Tuesday.

GDPR

At the end of May the school office sent out a GDPR 

request form to all parents asking for consent for the 

school to use your data for: Spelling Shed, MyMaths, 

School Cloud and My Concern. 

If you could reply to let the school know whether you give 

consent or not, not would be hugely appreciated.


